
  

 

 

May 26, 2021 

Reply To: Albert M. Engel 

Direct Dial: 416.864.7602 

E-mail: aengel@foglers.com 

Our File No. 210474 

 

VIA RESS AND EMAIL 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

27th Floor 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

Attention: Christine E. Long, 

Registrar & Board Secretary 

 

 

Dear  Ms. Long: 

 

Re: EB-2020-0290: Ontario Power Generation, 2022-2026 Payment Amounts Application 

 

Please be advised that BOMA is withdrawing its intervention in this matter. 

 

Yours truly, 

FOGLER, RUBINOFF  LLP 

 

Albert M. Engel 

 

AME/dd 

cc: All Parties (via email) 

 

 

ddey
Engel, Albert Signature


